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5th September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Key Information for Year 10 Autumn 2024 
 
Parent Information Evening - Monday 23rd September 2024 at 3:45pm 
A very warm welcome back to Swanlea School. You are invited to attend a Parent Information Evening on Monday 
23rd September at 3.45pm for a 4pm start.   
 
This will be an opportunity to find out key information about these crucial final two years of school. With less than 
9 months until the first GCSE / BTEC exams at the end of Year 10, we want to inform you of the key dates this year 
and help you to support your child to get the best results.  You will also be able to find out important information 
about the Swanlea Sixth Form.   
 
Year 10 Period 7 – commencing Tuesday 19th November 2023 
To ensure that your child achieves the highest GCSE/BTEC grades in their early entry subjects next summer, Period 
7 sessions will begin on Tuesday 19th November.  These sessions will run as an extended day on Tuesdays (Option 
C subject) and Thursdays (RE) from 3.15-4.15pm.  
 
Period 7 lessons are focused sessions which revise previous content from Year 9 as well as supporting students to 
practise key examination skills required for their GCSE subjects.  Attendance at these sessions is compulsory and it 
is considered as part of the school day. 
 
Mock Examinations 
Mock examinations are a vital part of preparing students for their GCSEs/BTECs.  The first set of mock exams for RE 
and Option C subjects will start on Monday 4th November in preparation for the real GCSE exams in summer 2025.  
Detailed information about the examination timetable and revision for each subject will be made available later 
this half term. 
 
If you have any questions about this information, please contact the school on officeadmin@swanlea.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms Roberts 
Assistant Headteacher 
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